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CARIBBEAN UNIVERSITIES PROJECT FOR INTEGRATED DISTANCE EDUCATION
REGIONAL ASSOCIATION IN DISTANCE EDUCATION TO BE ESTABLISHED
Collaboration in distance education in the Caribbean: potential and possibilities will be the theme of a public forum to be held on Tuesday May 6, 2003 at the University of the West Indies (UWI) St. Augustine campus at 2:00pm in Room 101 Faculty of Engineering. The speaker, Dr. Dennis Irvine, former Caribbean Regional Adviser to the President, The Commonwealth of Learning (1996 – 2000) and a former Vice-Chancellor and Principal of the University of Guyana (1969 – 1982), has a wealth of experience in higher education, distance education, and science, technology and development. He is one of the founding members of the Jamaican Association for Distance and Open Learning.


The public forum is being organized under the auspices of the UNESCO-UWI Caribbean Universities Project for Integrated Distance Education (CUPIDE) in collaboration with the Distance Learning Secretariat of the Ministry of Science, Technology and Tertiary Education in Trinidad and Tobago. CUPIDE is a collaborative distance education project financed under the United Nations Educational, Scientific and Cultural Organization (UNESCO)/Japanese Funds-in-Trust for Capacity-building of Human Resources. The project is aimed at improving access to the services of five universities in the Dutch, French and English-speaking Caribbean through increased use of information and communication technologies. The participating institutions are The University of the West Indies (UWI), the University of Technology, Jamaica (UTech), the University Quisqueya (Haiti), the University of Suriname and the University of Guyana.
One of the objectives of CUPIDE is to establish a regional association for distance education.  The idea of forming a Caribbean association emerged in September 1999 during a regional conference held in Guyana entitled Promotion Quality, Pragmatism and Partnership in Distance Education Delivery, and further developed in the July 2000 conference on Distance Education in Small States held in Jamaica.  Conference delegates felt the time had come to establish a body that would promote distance education in the Caribbean and provide a platform through which stakeholders could continue to share experiences and have access to opportunities for continuing professional development in this field.  The CUPIDE project will now make this a reality.
 

It is hoped that discussions at the public session on Tuesday, May 6, will inform the work of the steering committee for the establishment of the regional association, chaired by Dr. Morella Joseph of CARICOM. Other members of the steering committee which will be meeting in Trinidad on Monday, May 5 are  Mr. Seymour Riley representing the Jamaica Association for Distance and Open Learning, Mrs. Wendy Griffith-Watson representing the Chief Education Officers of the Caribbean, Mr. Fitzroy Marcus of the University of Guyana and Mrs. Deborrah Thomas of Guyana Inservice Distance Education (GUIDE)
______________________________________________________

For further information, contact cupide@uwimona.edu.jm

